
2020 Technology Challenge
Consider a two-week paid internship at Telephonics!
Telephonics is a Long Island-based advanced technology leader delivering highly 
sophisticated surveillance, communications, analysis and integration solutions. 
Our systems are deployed across a wide range of land, sea and air applications, 
providing our aerospace, defense and commercial customers with a distinct tactical 
advantage while helping to ensure the safety and security of military and civilian 
personnel worldwide.

Telephonics is offering eight, paid internships to FIRST Robotics Competition participants interested in 
learning more about engineering career paths in a high-tech industry.  

Internship details:
• �Two week paid internship: July 6th – July 17th, 2020
• �Schedule: Monday – Thursday, 9am to 4pm and Fridays, 9am to 12pm
• �Pay: $15/hour
• �Eight slots available
• �Where: Telephonics Headquarters (815 Broad Hollow Rd., Farmingdale, NY 11735)
• �Week one: Classroom/Lab Practicals
• �Week two: “Real World” engineering “challenge” partnered with Telephonics engineers

Who is eligible?
• �Graduating high school seniors accepted into a college/university STEM program
• �FIRST Robotics Competition participants
• �U.S. Citizenship required (due to the nature of our U.S. Government work)
• �NYS valid working papers for applicants under 18 years of age

How to apply:
Email the completed application (and a reference letter) to info@SBPLI.org, with 2020 Technology Challenge 
in the subject line, by May 8th. Selected candidates will be notified by May 29th. 

For more information about Telephonics, visit www.telephonics.com
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